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What’s New? 

June Theme- The theme for June is Space. Please look out on Tapestry for the fun activities we will 

be doing.  

Photo day- We have concept photography coming in on WEDNESDAY 21ST MAY at 8:30 if your 

child isn’t booked in on this day, please feel to bring them in.  

Graduation- For those children going to school this year, please can you let us know if you can 

make it 😊 

 

Don’t Forget… 

Bookings For Summer- Our summer term ends 

on Friday 18th July, please let us know if you 

need any extra hours.  

Extra days for September- -With the 30 hours 

funding coming in for children 9 months plus if 

you require any extra days for September, 

please get in contact ASAP as we are already 

getting very busy.  

 

Summer- With the weather getting warmer 

please can you remember to bring in sun hats, 

suncream & water bottles. 

 

Term Dates- 

 

Summer Term Part 1-  

Tuesday 22nd April- Friday 23rd May  

 

Half Term 

Monday 26th- Friday 30th May 

 

Summer Term Part 2-  

Monday 2nd June- Friday 18th July  

Special Events/Activities/News 

 Bank holiday closure Monday 26th May.  

New team member- We have a new team member – Sophie joining our preschool team. Sophie is 

a qualified teacher and can’t wait to join our amazing team. 

Reminders 

Consumable fees- 

We are trying to keep our costs a low as possible and we have never charged for consumable 

fees, but we do ask to make sure parents and supplying nappies, wipes and suncream as at the 

moment we are spending a lot of money of these and will have to look into charging a 

consumable fee if this continues.   

If your child requires breakfast, please bring them to nursery before 8.30am as after this the 

children are in transitions to group times or garden times.  

 


